From: Victoria Owen [mailto:VOwen@davidlock.com] 
Sent: 01 April 2019 17:52
To: Bob Neville
Cc: Duncan Chadwick
Subject: 18/01894/OUT - Outline Planning Application for 25 dwellings in Sibford Ferris

[bookmark: _Hlk511726760][bookmark: _Hlk525914290][bookmark: _Hlk527966904][bookmark: _Hlk525899838][bookmark: _Hlk511724961][bookmark: _Hlk511726552]Dear Bob,

Please see the attached letter, written on behalf of Sibford Action Group, which contains further objections in relation to 18/01894/OUT - Outline planning application with all matters reserved for up to 25 dwellings with associated open space, parking and sustainable drainage - OS Parcel 4300, North of Shortlands And South of High Rock, Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris. 

This letter serves as a supplementary update to the previous objections submitted in November 2018, prior to the submission of your recommendation and report to the Planning Committee. Please do not hesitate to contact Duncan, or myself, should you wish to discuss the contents of the letter. 

Kind Regards,
Victoria 

Victoria Owen
[bookmark: _Hlk511724871]Assistant Planner
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